
From: Jason

Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 6:38:18 PM
To: Michael Jubb

Subject: Regional road 50/51 intersection

Good evening mike , I'm a resident of gamebridge and I was wondering as to who would be responsible for monitoring the traffic 
comming through gamebridge. I live on the corner of 50& 51 and have seen on many occasions people speeding and now 
with construction on the talbot bridge on highway 12, T see this only getting worse. Also they have posted no heavy trucks 
and is obviously ignored on a regular. My house is very close to the road and have 3 kids so you can see my concern. I've 
spoke to many of the neighbors and speed bumps or possible 3 way stop being the only solution to the problem at hand. Please 
understand the concerns that are at hand are serious and can�t be ignored when kids are at risk and not just my own. 
Thank you for your time.




